
 
 
 
 
 
 
Circular No 186/2013 
Dated 29 Aug 2013 
 
To Members of the Malaysian Bar 
 

Updates on the E-Filing System 
 
Following several dialogues between Bar Council and the relevant authorities, the e-filing system 
is now improved with these new features: 
 

(1) A client installation checker to assist users to check the version of their web browser to 
know whether the version is compatible with the software requirement for the e-filing 
system;  

(2) Allowing for deletion of documents from the filing cart after payment attempt; 
(3) Allowing extraction of documents after a case is transferred; 
(4) Allowing for printing after file search; 
(5) Allowing filing preview before making payment; and 
(6) Checking on malformed PDF.  

 
The Court Liaison Committee will be pressing on with the stakeholders to address e-filing issues 
that remain unresolved. 
 
Should you encounter any difficulties or issues pertaining to the e-filing system, please contact 
the relevant registrar-in-charge to have the matter addressed.  Please copy all email 
communication to Hamidah bt Mohamed Deril, Deputy Registrar (Administration) by email at 
hamidahm@kehakiman.gov.my. 

In the event that the issue you have highlighted is not resolved, please contact Bar Council by 
email at vila@malaysianbar.org.my or deslex@hotmail.com. 
 
Thank you. 
 
Desmond Ho Chee Cheong 
Chairperson 
Court Liaison Committee 
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